
Southside Tulsa Wins Partners In Education award

From: Heather Johnson
Sent: Friday, May 11, 2012
To: Donna Petty, President

Southside Tulsa Rotary

Hi Donna,

Congratulations again to the Tulsa
Southside Rotary for winning the
Partners In Education Dedicated
Partnership award. Attached is the
photo from the event and the
description that was read before
the award was presented is below.

Dedicated Partnership Award:
Known for providing essential learning material for every
student in the district, this partner also assists its school by
collecting new and gently used books for teachers’ classroom
libraries, attending community leadership meetings, serving as
test monitors and allowing and encouraging student
participation in its events. This organization also provides
numerous teacher appreciation gifts, on-site meals for
administrators and staff and professional development
opportunities. Congratulations to Tulsa Southside Rotary as
the winner of this year’s Dedicated Partnership Award.
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